PM - Notes for TB Admin meeting  19 March 2019

1.
PM request to fund website editor and HTML training from Plexus

In recent weeks I have spent more time than should have been necessary, and experienced considerable frustration, in editing the website, mainly with regard to the precise location of images on site pages and apparently inconsistent behaviour of the website editor.

Jamie at Plexus is helpful and willing to answer my questions on individual points, but there is obviously a limit to the amount of time he can spend doing this by email or over the phone for free.  He has offered to provide more detailed and structured support/training, for which Plexus would charge, and I believe this would save me time and frustration.
I therefore wish to seek approval from directors for TBI to fund two hours of such training, at the rate of £70.00 per hour plus VAT, a total of £168.00.

2.
Possible TBI credit card to re-enable Google map on blackislelarder

I would like us to discuss, and if possible agree, whether TBI as a charity could and should obtain a credit card.  The registration of a card by the 'owner' of a website is now required by Google before they will enable the use of Google maps on website pages.  It is extremely unlikely that we would ever be charged for use of the map on blackislelarder, as there is a threshold of free page-loads far higher than blackislelarder is ever likely to achieve.

On 19 February Julie Shortreed emailed Food group / Local larder members


.   .   .   


We agreed at the meeting to ask Plexus Media to give us an estimate of cost to use one of the (currently) free alternatives. 

Jamie Pond at Plexus estimates 3-5 hours work to rewrite the mapping code and replicate the core functionality. Some functionality cannot be replicated (the Directions facility). He suggests it would be much cheaper for TBI to register a low cost credit card specifically for the purpose and register that with the Google API. His fees for the alternative would be several hundred pounds. 

The simpler and cheaper option would be the credit card. How do the TBI Directors feel?  
Having a TBI credit card would also simplify paying the TBI Dropbox subscription (which is currently paid by me and reclaimed from TBI), and possibly other similar expenses in future.

I have asked Julian if he would be able to report to the meeting on the options available and his views on the feasibility of obtaining a TBI card.

3.
Google Analytics and website server usage
Below are links to Google Analytics analyses of TBI website usage for February.  I am afraid I am unable to offer much explanation of these, and I am sceptical about their usefulness and indeed accuracy.  I probably need to seek advice on selecting and interpreting GA data.
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most viewed pages by page title

most viewed pages by url

page views and operating system

sessions and country
Calico say we are exceeding our space and/or bandwidth usage and need to pay more.  Details at the meeting.
